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Your Task: 

Write a short letter to your headteacher to share your thoughts and feelings about the new 

Japanese school rules they want to introduce to your school.  

 

Dear _______________________________________, 

Today, we learned about what life is like for children at elementary schools in Japan. At first, I 

thought ________________________________________________________________________, but 

actually ________________________________________________________________________! I think 

some of these rules would be very good for our school, but some of them might not be so good. 

First, I think _____________________________________________ would be a great idea, because 

______________________________________________________________________________________! 

I also think __________________________________________ would be an excellent idea, because 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

However, I think ___________________________________________________ would not be a good 

idea, because _________________________________________________________________________. 

I also think ________________________________________________ might not be such a good idea, 

because ______________________________________________________________________________. 

I enjoyed learning about Japanese schools today, and I hope you will consider my ideas. I think 

these new rules could make our lives at school even better! 

Yours sincerely, ___________________________________________ 

 


